
The Heights Primary School

Key Stage One Parent Planner: Autumn 1 Week 5

Dear Parents/Carers

This term our theme is: Fire! Fire!

This week we will be:

English In English we will continue to learn the event that took place during the 
great fire of London. The children will then put the events in order, 
write facts and at the end of the week produce their own newspaper 
reports!

Mathematics In Maths we will be focussing on addition and subtraction calculations. 
The children will learn that when adding you can add the two numbers in 
any order but that this is not the case when subtracting.  The children 
will also investigate how many ways they can make 10.

Topic This week we will continue to investigate and compare fire fighters and 
their equipment in 1666 and in 2016. The children have also been 
exploring the great fire of London in our dance sessions and we will 
continue to do so this week.

Spellings will be tested today and every Monday thereafter.  We will be discussing 
spellings at our KS1 meeting on Tuesday night and we hope you will be attending. If not 
and you have any questions, please do make an appointment to come and see us. We also 
have our watch us work session this Thursday afternoon, it’s a great chance to come 
and see our classroom and what we have been doing so far!

A reminder that all children must have a water bottle in school every day. We would 
politely ask that water bottles are NOT placed in book bags as several books have 
already been water damaged and this is avoidable.

Please ensure that all items of your child’s school uniform, including PE kits are clearly 
labelled.  Our PE slots are Monday morning (outside with Mr Ellison) and Wednesday 
(dance with class teachers).

The KS1 Team 


